Floor Committee 15: Northwestern Publishing House

Subject: Thank You and Commendation to NPH

Reference: Book of Reports and Memorials, p. 145-148

Report No. 01

We give thanks to our gracious God for the blessing that Northwestern Publishing House (NPH) has been, and continues to be, within our Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod. We commend NPH for its resilience as it navigates the changing consumer landscape in this digital age and for its unchanging commitment to its mission. We join NPH in encouraging pastors to continue emphasizing discernment among God's people in their use of Christian content and to consider taking advantage of the carefully-reviewed resources offered by NPH.

Pastor Matthew Zimpelmann, chairman Teacher Mr. Eric Ziel, secretary